

Setti D. Warren, Mayor

Candace Havens, Director

Planning & Development Department

1000 Commonwealth Ave. Newton, MA 02459

> T 617.796.1120 F 617.796.1134

www.newtonma.gov

2011-12 **COMMUNITY PRESERVATION** COMMITTEE

Leslie Burg, Chair

Joel Feinberg, Vice-Chair

Walter Bernheimer II Zack Blake Michael Clarke Dan Green Nancy Grissom James Robertson **Thomas Turner**

Program Website www.newtonma.gov/cpa

Program Staff

Alice E. Ingerson, **Community Preservation** Program Manager

aingerson@newtonma.gov

617.796.1144

CITY OF NEWTON, MASSACHUSETTS

Community Preservation Committee AGENDA



HAPPY 10th BIRTHDAY, NEWTON CPA!

a neighborhood birthday party for **Newton Centre, Thompsonville & Chestnut Hill** (Wards 6 & 7)

Tuesday, 22 May 2012, 7:00-9:00 pm Bowen Elementary School Library, 280 Cypress Street

- slide presentation (40 minutes) What is the Community Preservation Act & how has Newton used it? Includes historic neighborhood maps & photos for "making choices about change."
- Q&A/discussion (40-60 minutes) Future funding priorities: what about Newton is most important to preserve?
- open house (30 minutes) Refreshments & adding future project ideas to interactive maps exhibit.

Take our 8-question survey (4 are multiple choice) here: www.surveymonkey.com/s/NYFZCDH

Future 10th Anniversary Events

3 October 2012 - South Side, including Oak Hill & Oak Hill Park (Ward 8) 11 December 2011 Presentation of New Funding Guidelines & Funding Priorities

Online from www.newtonma.gov/cpa:

- full agendas & minutes (under Committees & Meetings)
- major documents for proposals & projects (under Proposals & Projects)
- available funds, current status of proposals & projects (under Reports)
- 10th anniversary community survey, maps, and slide presentation (under Reports & Presentations)

The location of this meeting is handicap accessible, and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons requiring assistance. If you have a special accommodation need, contact Newton ADA Coordinator Trisha Guditz, 617.796.1156, via email at tguditz@newtonma.gov or via TDD/TTY at 617.796.1089 at least two days in advance of the meeting date.

Preserving the Past Planning for the Future

